
PROJECT OVERVIEW:
This project will remove the existing intersections 
along US-33 at Pickerington Road and Allen Road 
and replace them with an interchange facility to 
be located at Pickerington Road. ODOT District 
5 is requesting $11.4 million, with $1 million for 
preliminary engineering, $400,000 for detailed 
design (fiscal year 2023) and $10 million for right-of-
way acquisition (fiscal year 2023).

2021 TRAC REQUEST:
ODOT District 5 is requesting $11.4 million, with 
$1 million for preliminary engineering, $400,000 
for detailed design, and $10 million for right-of-way 
acquisition.

2021 APPLICATION
TRANSPORTATION 
REVIEW ADVISORY  
COUNCIL (TRAC)

US-33 AT 
PICKERINGTON ROAD & 
ALLEN ROAD
PROJECT NAME: FAI US 33 3.18

LAYMAN NAME: US 33 at Pickerington Road

SUBMITTED BY: ODOT - District 5

ODOT PROJECT ID: ODOT - District 5

MORPC MTP PROJECT: Yes

COMPETITIVE ADVANTAGE PROJECT: Yes

TOTAL PROJECT COST: $59.4 million

CURRENT TRAC STATUS: Tier II - Development

TRAC STATUS REQUEST: Tier II - Development

PROJECT SCHEDULE:
PLANNING STUDIES
4/1/2019 (Complete)

INTERCHANGE STUDIES
12/31/2021 (In Progress) 

PRELIMINARY ENGINEERING
12/31/2021 (In Progress) 

ENVIRONMENTAL APPROVALS
10/15/2022 (Not Started)

DETAILED DESIGN
12/1/2023 (Not Started)

RIGHT-OF-WAY ACQUISITION
12/1/2023 (Not Started)

UTILITY RELOCATION
5/1/2024 (Not Started)


